
  

Firstly, we just wanted to say well done to the children for all their efforts put into their English and maths 
assessments this week. They worked really hard and produced some good results. 

Maths: 

We completed a heart rate experiment, focussing on completing bar charts. The children had to complete 
different exercises and then test their heart rate. Once they did this, they then drew a bar chart showing 
their data.  

English: 

We have started another persuasive task around our health topic. The children are going to be completing 
a healthy eating advert. This week, we have been recapping a few persuasive tools that will help them with 
their advert.  

PE: 

In games, we have started to look at another type of pass: a shoulder pass. The children were very good at 
executing this pass by showing good accuracy, posture and speed. For gymnastics, the children were 
looking at different balances.  
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Reminders: 
 Please read at least 5 times a week and have your reading records signed for Friday’s check. 
 Spellings have been set, so please practise them ready for our spelling test next Friday.  
 Mrs Moncrieff has set some mathletics tasks, these will be need to be completed by next 

Thursday please. 

I hope you have a great weekend, Miss Chalmers 
  


